
On 5 January, the Three Kings will tour Formentera
Monday, 27 December 2021 10:15

In association with the Three Kings Association, the Formentera Office of Culture is pleased to
report that Their Royal Majesties have confirmed that this year they will tour the main roads and
streets of the island on 5 January. Like last year, the visit will be adapted to public health
regulations and carried out in compliance with safety measures.

  

The Three Wise Men of the East will traverse the island without stopping to ensure compliance
with public health protocols. The cavalcade will start at 4.00pm next to La Mola lighthouse and
from there Their Majesties will continue down PM 820-2. The first village on the itinerary will be
La Mola (Avinguda de la Mola), where the troupe plans to arrive by 4.20pm. At roughly 4.40pm
they will pass in front of Es Caló de Sant Agustí en route to Sant Ferran de ses Roques, where
revellers will be able to greet the travellers on Carrer Joan Castelló i Guasch at around 5.15
p.m. The route will then pick up along the ring road toward Carrer Universitat. From there they
will continue down PM 820-2 to Sant Francesc, where they will enter the village through Carrer
Pla del Rei at approximately 5.40pm and then continue along the Es Cap highway to the
municipal sports pitches at 6.00pm. They will return to Sant Francesc via Carrer de sa Tanca
Vella at around 6.20pm. Finally, they will head towards La Savina, where they plan to arrive at
roughly 7.00pm. The cavalcade will enter the town on Avinguda de la Mediterrània before
continuing along Passeig de la Marina and Carrer de s'Almadrava.

  

Children are encouraged to see Their Royal Majesties at the closest point to their home to avoid
crowds. The Consell de Formentera has prepared a map with the route for those interested. It is
available at agendaformentera.cat.

Susana Labrador, Councillor of Culture and Festivals, thanked the Three Kings Association for
"all their involvement and efforts to make possible Their Majesties' visit and all the magic they
bring".

  

Finally, she called for islanders to be responsible, "so that, like last year, children can enjoy the
magic of the Three Kings as safely as possible".
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